
Mono County 
Community Development Department 

PO Box 347          Planning Division                    PO Box 8 
Mammoth Lakes CA, 93546  Bridgeport, CA  93517 

760.924.1800, fax 924.1801       (760) 932-5420, fax 932-5431 
commdev@mono.ca.gov                                                                                                                                                  www.monocounty.ca.gov 

Planning / Building / Code Compliance / Environmental / Collaborative Planning Team (CPT) 
Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) / Local Transportation Commission (LTC) / Regional Planning Advisory Committees (RPACs) 
 

PREAPPLICATION 
REVIEW REQUEST 

 
DATE    
 

PROJECT NAME             
 
ANTICIPATED PERMIT OR APPLICATION:  
 
☐ General Plan Amendment   ☐ Specific Plan   ☐ Conditional Use Permit   ☐ Director Review 

 
☐ Other        

 
REPRESENTATIVE             
 

ADDRESS  CITY/STATE/ZIP       
 

TELEPHONE (  )           FAX (         )            
 

E-MAIL   ASSESSOR PARCEL #       
 

REVIEW REQUEST: A preapplication review by the Mono County Land Development Technical 
Advisory Committee (LDTAC) is requested for the following project. Briefly describe below the 
type of project, units, square footage, etc. Please attach expanded narrative if available. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE PROVIDE: Maps, drawings, illustrations and narrative that may be useful for staff 
review. 

mailto:commdev@mono.ca.gov
http://www.monocounty.ca.gov/

	DATE: 3/13/23
	PROJECT NAME: Basecamp Park at Walker River Ranch
	GeneralPlan Amendment: Off
	Specific Plan: Off
	Conditional Use Permit: On
	Director Review: Off
	undefined: Off
	Other: 
	REPRESENTATIVE: Clayton Snyder
	ADDRESS: 29366 Shell Cove
	CITYSTATEZIP: Laguna Niguel, CA 92677
	EMAIL: clayton@basecamp-parks.com
	ASSESSOR PARCEL: 002-450-024-000
	Telephone2: 241-8298
	Telephone1: 424
	FAX1: 
	FAX2: 
	PROJECT DESCRIPTION: This pre-application is for a proposed project located at 108432 Highway 395 in Coleville, CA. 



Project Summary: Basecamp Parks, LLC is proposing the redevelopment of this existing commercial / residential use property for a sustainably built and operated, modern, premium, family friendly fishing lodge & campground. This low-impact park will provide guests with an immersive experience directly connecting them with their outdoor adventures, and the unique natural landscape of this one-of-a-kind location. Proposed features include a Yurt village, "off-grid" Van camp sites (no hook ups), a Main Lodge & General Store from remodeled existing structures, bathrooms, walking paths, etc. Please see the enclosed Project Brief and conceptual Site Plan for more detailed information on the proposal.



We very much appreciate the County's consideration and review of this pre-application, and we look forward to input on project requirements and next steps.



Best regards,



Clayton Snyder, Co-Founder

Andy Curtis, Co- Founder



Basecamp Parks LLC 

  


